
COOS ‘N KILTS

The Beaumont School of Highland
Dance, along with the Beaumont

Highland Dance Parent’s Association,
wishes to express our heartfelt

gratitude to everyone who attended and
sponsored our 2024 Coo’s ‘N Kilts Celtic

Night event on Saturday, November
30th, 2024. Thanks to your generous
support, we raised over $8,000! The
first allocation of these funds was

directly reinvested into our community,
as we donated $850 to the

Beaumont/Nisku Christmas Elves.

The Beaumont Highland Dance Parent’s
Association was established in 2016 to
provide support for the Beaumont School
of Highland Dance. All our fundraising
initiatives focus on benefiting BSHD
dancers, instructors, and their families. We
cherish the celebration of Highland Dance
culture, respect for the sport, instructors,
and fellow dancers. We foster a family-
friendly atmosphere, and most importantly,
we enjoy ourselves!

Thank-you!

About the BHDPA



In 2024, the BHDPA successfully offered
the BSHD dancers a variety of initiatives,
including mental health workshops and
parent sessions tailored for new
competitive and championship dancers.
We organized Medal Testing for the
studio, conducted studio class photos, and
held BHDPA membership meetings.
Additionally, we enjoyed a pizza party at
the SDCCS in Kamloops, hosted a live pipe
practice, facilitated a learn to Ceilidh
dance session, and enjoyed a full weekend
retreat filled with dance and camp
activities, among many other events.

2025 Events

Yearend
Showcase

How We Allocate Our Funds

Next Celtic Night

Learn More www.beaumonthighland.com

Pipe Practices
Dancer Workshops
Studio Photos
Year End Showcase
Fall Retreat
Medal Testing
And More!

Coo’s ‘N Kilts 2025  
Saturday, November 29th  
Ticket sales and
sponsorship options will be
accessible in Spring 2025.
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